Yukon Flats
schools get

cross-cultural grant

The Yukon Flats = School
District has just been awarded
a two-year grant in the amount
of $140,000.00 for bilingual
training institutes. Special Pro-
grams Director Will Files has in-
dicated that this grant was
ranked number one in the na-
tion. It was a cooperative ven-
ture between the bilingual de-
department, headed by Clarence
Alexander, and the University of
Alaska under the guidance of
Vin Pelletier. The main purpose
is to improve the skills of the
bilingual staff through the use of
workshops and on-thejob train-
ing. Further information may be
obtained from Clarence Alexan-
der, Vin Pelletier or Will Files.
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